From: Flannery, Kelly 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 8:35 AM
To: Quinde, Liamarie; Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Approval for Assured Guaranty Client Seminar

Hi Steve,

Per the requirement, please find below a description of the Assured Guaranty Client Seminar. Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you.

Kelly Flannery attended the Assured Guaranty Client Seminar February 14th thru 16th. Panels included “Municipal Market Update: The Outlook for 2018 – Investors and Underwriters Share Their View for the Year Ahead” and “Tax Reform and Its Impact on the Municipal Bond Market.” Assured Guaranty provided transportation to and from the airport and hotel accommodations and meals at the The Breakers in Palm Beach. Ms. Flannery purchased her own airfare. Ms. Flannery participated in the “Hot Topics for Local Governments: How Cities are Addressing Key Credit Challenges” panel presentation to several managing directors and heads of municipal finance professionals from banks and investments institutions that purchase City of Chicago bonds. 

From: Quinde, Liamarie 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 4:25 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Approval for Assured Guaranty Client Seminar

Hi Steve, 

I am writing on behalf of Carole Brown to seek approval for Kelly Flannery, the Deputy Chief Financial Officer, to attend the 2018 Assured Guaranty Client Seminar in Palm Beach, Florida on February 14-16. Carole has attended the conference in previous years, but due to a conflict, Kelly Flannery will attend in her place. 

Assured Guaranty asks for a form of acknowledgement letter in order to comply with state and local regulations concerning the entertainment and payment of expenses for public officials and employees. In the past, Chief of Staff Joe Deal has signed to approve Carole’s travel, but since Kelly does not directly report to him, who should be signing the letter? 

I have attached above the letter requesting Carole’s attendance and our response letter of acknowledgement for more context. Additionally, I spoke to Assured Guaranty and, although the letter requests Carole Brown’s presence, they are aware that Kelly will be attending in her place. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best, 

Liamarie Quinde

Chief of Staff to the Chief Financial Officer 

Office of the Mayor

